
SUPERFUND REDEVELOPMENT  

WEBINAR

COLLABORATING WITH 
COLLEGES AND UNIVERSITIES 

FOR REDEVELOPMENT 
OPPORTUNITIES 

The College/Underserved Community Partnership Program 
(CUPP) provides a creative approach by partnering and 
delivering technical assistance from local colleges and 
universities to small underserved communities at no cost to 
the communities. EPA Region 4 has successfully collaborated 
with colleges and universities to assist communities in 
pursuing redevelopment opportunities and plans at sites in 
the Region. This webinar will share best practices and lessons 
learned as well as share the perspectives of the partnered 
colleges and universities. 

PRESENTERS:
Frank Avvisato, EPA Superfund Redevelopment

Scott Miller, EPA Region 4
Bill Denman, EPA Region 4 Redevelopment and 

Chemicals Branch
Dr. Robert Benedict, Clemson University

Dr. Cliff Ellis, Clemson University
Dr. Kwame Owusu-Daaku, University of West Florida 

Dr. Andrew Gunnoe, Maryville College

WHEN:
WEDNESDAY, JULY 29, 2020
2:00 P.M. TO 3:30 P.M. (EDT)

COST: FREE

For additional information 
and to register, please visit:
www.clu-in.org/training/webinar/sri

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
Frank Avvisato at avvisato.frank@epa.gov | (703) 603-8949
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